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 SCARS
South Canadian Amateur Radio 

                  Society

          13 August 2005
The August meeting was called to order by Vice President WA5TAW with 38 members and guests attending. Don stepped in to give President Bill, KD5DOB a break.
The minutes of the July meeting were read and approved.  The Treasurer, KT5OK reported we had $3705.47 in the bank.

Repeater Report: KC5OU was not present. A brief problem with the in-town was discussed. There were intermittent problems during last Tuesday nights ARES net but have not been noticed lately.

CORA Report: The last meeting of the year was held  Saturday to report on Ham Holiday 2005. It was a success and will ensure a Ham Holiday 2006.
The next meeting will not be till January of 2006. Should you have any ideas or suggestions, especially about the methods used for the prize drawings, let one of the officers know.
VE Testing: Thursday night session yielded 2 new Extra Class and 4 Techs. Congratulations to all. VEC Jim, NW0K has done a survey of hams with Norman addresses. It showed over 400, with +/- 270 being Technicians. This brought up the idea that if CW no longer is a part of the licensing process that there may be a flurry of these people upgrading. There might be a need for a General Class as well. Jim also discovered 34 hams whose  license had expired but were within the 2 yr grace period. After eliminating some Silent Keys and those that had moved away, he called 8 and overall received some thanks for calling it to their attention. 
Net Report: The Tuesday night ARES net, 8PM on 147.060 and Fred’s 10M net at 8PM on Wed night continue to be well attended.

New Equipment: Bill, WG5T has a new TenTec Jupiter HF rig which will probably result in a Yaesu FT-990 being for sale. Jim, WD5HPU has a new Buddi-Pole antenna and tested it on the Wed night 10M net. Worked good. Matt, N0EYE has his GAP Titan antenna in service now and checked into the 10M net as well from down Blanchard way. He also has a new FT6 talkie. Melody, W5DNA was absent at Ham Holiday when her name was called for an antenna.  Since she had left to ferry a son home, it was only right that he spring for a similar antenna that now is attached to her car. Jeremy, K0ZOO is getting on the air with a GAP Eagle and some equipment supplied by Michael, KA5DFO. Jeremy has gone from no license to Extra class this year. YL Elizabeth, KE5FLJ also got her Tech License. Good job you two.
New Business: WA5TAW will be holding a class for the Technician License beginning Monday, Sept.

12th at Fire Station 7. Hours are from 7 – 10 PM. There will be 4 nights of class, Sept. 12,14, 19 and 21 with review and test on the 26th It was moved and seconded that we buy 20 issues of the “Now You’re Talking” book for the classes. Motion was approved.  If you know anyone who might be interested in attending this class have them email Don Graham, WA5TAW at dgraham@express56.com 
Mike, W5EGO has volunteered to host a CW class if anyone is interested. He will hold it on Thurs evenings 7 – 9 PM, starting sometime in Sept. Probably at Fire Station #7. If interested contact:
Mike Andrews, W5EGO

Cell: 405-831-5392

Home: 405-364-0270

Email: w5ego@arrl.com
This will prepare you to take the 5wpm code test.  If you have any interest in learning morse code a class such as this is a big help.

Program: This week, Tom of Interstate Batteries  gave a great presentation on the care and feeding of batteries, the various types and their advantages and dis-advantages. Tom has been in the battery business for 30 years and is very knowledgeable. He was assisted by Larry, W5LHG. If you have any battery questions or needs visit them. NW 36th St south of Robinson.

The meeting was adjourned. 

73 de WG5T

Bill
